
Submitter: Carolyn Powell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB1076 

This bill will put undo stress on our already overworked and understaffed medical 

departments causing harm and potential fatalities to the general population. Providing 

service to the homeless is an important goal but not at the expense of the 

community. Thank you for considering denying passing this bill.  


